
 

ONEKAMA TOWNSHIP 
ZONING ADMINISTRATOR REPORT  

September, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LAND USE PERMITS 
 

• LUP 2015-025 Parcel # 51-11-095-006-00, 7178 Miller Rd.  Issued to Corey Humes for Greg 
Brown to construct a detached garage. 

•  
 
VARIANCE APPLICATION 
 

•  
 
VIOLATIONS 
 

•  
 
VIOLATIONS RESOLVED 
        

•  
 
MISCELLANEOUS  
.   

• The property on Bayview Dr. did not have a camper on site when site inspected.  A letter was 
sent to Wood Trust informing them that it was a violation of the Zoning Ordinance and a 
repeat offense would result in a violation notice and possible Civil Infraction Citation. 

• Letter sent to Libey’s informing them that having a camper on vacant property is a violation 
of the Zoning Ordinance and would result in a violation notice and possible Civil Infraction 
Citation if not removed. 

• DeLeon requested a Land Use Permit Application.  It has not been submitted yet.   
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,   
Kristine Philpot, Zoning Administrator 


